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COLLEGE'S PROGRAMS ON ST. CROIX

(Board of Trustees Meeting, October 22, 1967)

The Board was asked to consider the future of the College's programs
on St. Croix, and an extended discussion followed, attempting to project
the College's activities through a period of the next ten years. It was
agreed during this discussion that the College should bring in an educa-
tional consultant to draw up an educational master plan and that this should
be followed when timely by an architectural master plan. The Board
affirmed its intention to develop the present extension center on St. Croix
over a period of years into a campus of the College which would work in
partnership with our present campus to meet as fully as possible the higher
education needs of the Virgin Islands. After the educational coasultant has
completed his work, his report will be the basis for further consideration

of this development.



